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LETTER OF SUPPORT 
 
 
April 4, 2012 
 
Budget Review Committee 
Oakland University Senate 
 
Dear Senate Budget Review Committee Members: 
 
This letter represents my support for the Master of Higher Education Program Proposal through 
the Educational Leadership Department of the School of Education and Human Services.  The 
Office of the Dean will support the financial commitment to this program should the program have 
any financial difficulties in the future.   
 
This new Master of Higher Education Program is imperative to the future of the School of 
Education and Human Services.  There has been research completed in the past few years regarding 
the need and demand of this type of program to be offered here at Oakland University and I believe 
the program will prove to be successful both financially and academically.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Louis B. Gallien, Jr. 
Dean 

 

 


